

Breckon Hill Primary School Y2 Newsletter





01642 243044 breckonhillprimary.co.uk

Autumn



Message from the staff

Welcome to Year 2. Mrs Peel is the Y2 leader and our Year 2 teachers are Mrs Harrison and Miss McCann. We are looking forward to the year ahead. If parents have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us, we are always happy to help.

Learning:

This term the topic we are learning is coasts. We will be thinking about: What geographical features will I see at the Seaside? What were seaside holidays like in the past?

PE Kit:

Mrs Harrison: Thursday and Friday.

Miss McCann: Monday and Thursday

PE Kits: Please make sure children have PE kits in school. If your child needs PE shoes or shorts and t-shirt, please let us know and we can help.

Reading books: Your child will be bringing home **3 books** each week. They will have 2 phonics based books to read and 1 book for you to share at home with your child. Your child's book will be **changed once a week** (these dates will vary). Please read with your child **every night** and make a note in your child's reading record.

Water bottles: We provide children with water bottles or they may bring a bottle from home.

How you can help: Please label all items of clothing, including your child's uniform and PE kit.

Homework: Your child will be given spellings every Monday and will be tested on these on the Friday. Please help your child learn their spellings, thank you.





